
From:                              Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                               04 January 2017 15:14
To:                                   'London.magistrates@cps.gsi.gov.uk'
Subject:                          FW: RE: PTI URN: 01YE0355816
Attachments:                 Letter‐to‐CPS‐01‐12‐2016.pdf
 
Dear A Parmar
 
I wrote and email to you on the 12/010/2016 with the attached letter asking for some information and I have not had a reply back from
you about the missing paperwork I or my solicitors was never given would it please be possible for you to get back to me with the
missing paperwork that has never been seen, i have attached the document sent to you in November 2016 please see attached i have
also spoken to someone yesterday who said they would deal with obtaining the missing information that I have asked for.
 
Regards
 
Simon Cordell
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 01 December 2016 16:10
To: 'London.magistrates@cps.gsi.gov.uk'
Subject: RE: PTI URN: 01YE0355816
 
Dear A. PARMAR
 
Please see attached letter is regards to the above case number.
 
 
Regards


